
Nov 18, 2023 

Front Entrance Water Leak – Reported by a resident in White Oak Springs.  There appears to 

be a water leak near our front marquee (White Oak Springs brick sign).   

These need to be reported asap as every homeowner pays for the water usage on the sprinkler 

system and having a water leak increases our HOA water bill. 

Email pictures and a report to the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com and 

apm@actionproperty.net so the leak can be repaired asap, and pictures so we can keep our 

neighbors aware of these incidents and lookout for each other. 
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